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28 September 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Children in year 6 have been invited to St Chads to take part in three workshops, Science, PE and Music which will take part in school time. The children will walk to St Chads after lunch and will return to school at approximately 2:45pm.

Science workshop – Thursday 30th September

PE workshop – Thursday 7th October
Music workshop – Thursday 14th October

Please ensure children have their PE with them in school on Thursday 7th October.
Yours sincerely,
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Mrs L Connolly
Headteacher
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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